
Working Together for SuccessK.I.T.K.I.T.

At the end of term, we will be saying
goodbye to Mrs Harris.

Mrs Harris started with us in
September 2020, during Covid as
Miss Moore, before getting married
last year. During that time, she has
taught both Y2 and Y3. 

I’d like to take this opportunity to
thank Mrs Harris and we wish her the  
best for the future.

Saying
Goodbye!

Absence - PLEASE LET US
KNOW!

Keeping In Touch

 20th November

email (info@bostonwest.anthemtrust.uk)
phone call after 8:30am
or leave a voice mail.

You can let us know if your child is absent by:

Medicines
We would to remind you that we will only
administer medicines given to the office
after a form is completed. This also applies
to antibiotics where we will only give the
4th dose. If children are prescribed
medicine, they should return to school if
they are well enough.

Pudsey Donations
THANK YOU so much for your generosity
yet again. We raised £244.50 on Friday for
Children in Need.


